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Y2 Homework  
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
In preparation for our Year 2 children’s transition to the Juniors, we are going to 
start to set different homework for our Year 2 children from Monday 15th January.  

This will begin with a reading comprehension where the children will have a text to 
read and some questions to answer based on the text. Please encourage your child 
to read the text first, read the question carefully and try to find the answer in the 
text. 

For the time being, Maths homework will continue to be set on My Maths. In the 
near future, we will send home a calculation sheet. The calculation sheet will be 
Maths homework for that week instead of an activity on My Maths. This will start 
with some questions on addition and will build up to subtraction, multiplication and 
division. There will be 4 - 5 questions on the sheet and we will send home a help 
sheet for you, so you know how to support them with their Maths homework.  

The skills your child will be asked to practise in their homework, are skills we are 
also working on in class.  

We will send homework home each Monday in a homework folder. Please return 
this to school the following Monday so we can send a new set of homework home.  

Thank you for all your support and if you have any problems, please let us know. 

Mrs Hallsworth and Miss Owens 😊  
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